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Dear Parents and Guardians,

Multicultural Night:

Kedekddkk NEW D ATE*********
We would like to celebrate Fairview South's diversity, at Multicultural Night, on Friday, May 6th, from 6-8pm,
in the Fairview South Big Gym.

We would request each and every family to please take a moment to fill out this survey about
Multicultural Night by 4/26/22 so we can better plan the event.

There are five main ways to participate. Please keep in mind, you do not have to do all of them. You can
choose 1 or more. Choose whatever feels most comfortable to you and your family, even if it is only number
5.

1) Set up a table display

2) Perform a special talent

3) Bring food to share

4) Dress up for the parade

5) Attend and experience the diversity (even if you are unable to do options 1-4)

You DO NOT NEED TO participate in options 1-4, to participate in option 5.

Please consider volunteering as much, or as little, as is possible for your family. Please sign up using the
below link to volunteer for this event.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0e44ada622a5fd0-multicultural



We will also try to link you with another family that shares the same country and/or culture as you, if that is
something you would prefer.

If you have any questions, please contact Kejal Shah and Steve Larenas, at pta@fairview72.com.
Sincerely,

Fairview South PTA

Multicultural Night flyer (2022) A.pdf
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